Division 6 November Newsletter
Dear Parents/Guardians:

Welcome to November! We are continuing with our unit on Our Canadian Community in Social Studies. We will be having a special guest come into our classroom this week to tell us about the Stolo Culture. 
You are invited to attend the special Remembrance Day Assembly on Friday, Nov. 8, at 10:30 am. Audree C. and Jonah will be Division 6’s wreath bearers. School will not be in session on Monday, Nov. 11.
Please note that there will be an early dismissal day on Friday, November 15. The children will be dismissed at 11:30 am to accommodate Student-led Conferences. A sign-up sheet will come home beforehand. Report Cards will be coming home on Friday, Dec. 13. Please sign the envelope and return it to school, so it can be used for the next two reporting periods. You may remove the report card and keep it for your records.

Please note that there will be a Pro-D day on Friday, Nov. 29. School will not be in session on that day.

I am sending home a Scholastic book order form for November. Please return the orders by Friday, November 15. If you have holiday shopping in mind, this will be the last book order before Christmas vacation.
Mrs. J. Simon
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